
 

Salt Lake City Trip Update 

SOCCGS 3rd Annual Research Trip 

Family History Library -- Salt Lake City April 23-30, 2017 

 

Rooms are still available for our annual Salt Lake City trip. Start your new year out right with plans to 
join us for our 2017 trip. This is a week-long research trip to the Family History Library. Seven nights at 
the Salt Lake Plaza hotel (next door to the Family History Library). Both Single and Double room 
accommodations are available with new pricing for two different types of room (see flyer for details). 

 You must be a SOCCGS member to participate in the trip. To make a reservation, complete the 
reservation form and submit it with a $100 deposit. Final payment is due no later than February 15, 
2017. 

Contact David Flint davidflint@cox.net for questions and information. 


